
From: Anoop Sandhu <anoopsan@gmail.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, December 8, 2021 10:29 PM 
To: PUC: <puc@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: NH saves program 
 
EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the 
sender. 

 
I'm building a new home and the NH saves program was factoring heavily into the purchases I 
was making, and intending to make into the next year. I just realized that the program was 
abruptly discontinued last month and frankly find it patently ridiculous that we aren't 
incentivizing energy efficiency. 
 
-Anoop Sandhu 
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